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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

What information did the ILC board provide the Department when it asked for advice 

regarding the reappointment of Mr Gemmell? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Chair of the Indigenous Land Corporation (ILC) Board, Dr Dawn Casey, advised the 

Minister that Mr Gemmell would leave the ILC on 20 January 2013.  Dr Casey envisaged 

that Mr Gemmell would commence again on 4 February 2013 for six months or until a 

substantive CEO is appointed, whichever was the sooner. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


